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Hello and welcome to another Camp Australia news,
The last few weeks have been a lot of fun at after school care, the children and staff have been busy settling in to our new afterschool care group and getting to know each other. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]At the moment the children are enjoying exploring all of the fantastic new resources and different ways we can utilize them. The children have especially shown an interest in the wool and how to make different creations with the wool by adding other materials, over the coming weeks we will be continuing to explore this interest with in our program and how we can use our creations both within our program and also our community.
The children and staff are also enjoying a lot of group games which serves not only as a lot of fun but a way for the children to establish themselves within the afterschool social group.
Our staff would like to let you know that the children are more than welcome to do homework at afterschool care and our staff are happy to help them to meet their homework needs. 
Afterschool care is located in the F block and we welcome families to come in to the afterschool room even if it’s just to have a look at our program, meet our staff or ask any questions you may have.
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